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Hello
My name is Khalid Ibrahim and I operate a business in Springvale, ME. 
I strongly oppose this bill. The proposed flavor ban and tax increase will negatively impact my
business. I employ 7 Maine residents. A ban will push tobacco consumers just over the 
border into New Hampshire impacting my revenue as well as the State of Maine. 
I encourage you to vote against this bill as it will cause harm to the business as these 
consumers purchase other products such as food and gas. 


